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APPLETON, WI - Today, former Secretary of State Mike Pompeo endorsed Roger Roth,
candidate for Wisconsin’s 8th Congressional District.
﻿

Announcing the endorsement, Secretary Pompeo said, “I am thrilled to announce
my endorsement of Roger Roth today. Having served four tours of duty in Iraq,
Roger Roth is a great American who truly understands service and sacrifice. As a
State Senator, Roger led the Wisconsin Legislature in pushing back on the Chinese
Communist Party's influence operations, fought for universal school choice for
every child and parent in Wisconsin, and delivered massive tax relief for Wisconsin
families. He will be a leader for the people of Wisconsin in Congress, and I hope the
good people of Wisconsin's Eighth District will join me in supporting him!"

Upon receiving the endorsement, Roger Roth said, “As CIA Director and Secretary
of State in the Trump Administration, Secretary Pompeo served our country
honorably. He executed an America First agenda that put our foreign adversaries on
their heels, empowered our allies, and demonstrated American strength. Secretary
Pompeo knows the importance of electing conservatives who will fight for their
district in Congress and keep America safe. I am honored to receive his
endorsement.”

Roger Roth is a Captain in the Wisconsin Air National Guard, a third-generation
homebuilder in Northeast Wisconsin, and proven conservative candidate running for
Wisconsin’s 8th Congressional District.

To learn more about Roger and his campaign, visit RothforWisconsin.com.
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